CGES Site Council Agenda/Notes
1-10-16

Start Time: 7:15 p.m.

1. Welcome! Please sign the sign in sheet. (In attendance: Nichole Hensley, Amy
Nielsen, Jackie Mills, Andrea Powell, Heather Honas)

2. Data
a. Olweus Survey Data (Heather presented a brief summary of results from the
Olweus Survey that was given to 3rd-6th graders in October. Students still are
having a hard time understanding the difference between being rude, mean or
annoying and bullying. Olweus said this is typical to see this in the first few years
the survey is administered. This is the 3rd year of giving the survey. Discussed
the survey and looked over graphs and data collected from the survey.)

3. Events at CGES
a. Getting prepared for State Assessment Testing (more info @ Feb. Site Council
Meeting) (Heather will go into a more detailed report at our February meeting.
Explained just some of the preparations to be able to start testing - training,
updating all computers, and scheduling.)

4. Goal A - Increase Active Membership

a. How is this coming along? (We do not have the attendance we would like even
though parents have been asked to come and represent grade levels. Heather
will ask teachers to post information about site council and what it is on their
classroom Facebook pages. Information is also listed on the CGES website
under the PTO/Site Council tab.)

b. Brainstorm ideas to increase active membership. (It was suggested that Heather
ask her mentor, Larry, to see what he does to increase site council
membership/participation. Heather will report on this next meeting.)

5. Celebrations (5th grade teacher has started emailing parents the agenda for the week.
Students get this, but often do not share with parents or get it written down daily in their
agendas. This has been very helpful for parents! *Kids transitioned back into the school routine
well after winter break. *Evidence of kids reading over break with increased progress
monitoring scores when they returned to school! *6th grade teacher gave notes for students
who needed extra assistance. Teachers will also give extra time and make accommodations for
students that need them. This made the parent very pleased that the teachers were willing to
work with her child!)



Due to conflicts in the next two months, Site Council will be held on the 3rd Sunday of the month
in February and March (February 21 & March 20 following PTO around 7:00 p.m.)

End Time - 8:07 p.m.



